June 5, 2024
To Whom it May Concern

Subject: Regarding — The 33rd International Joint Conference on Artificial
Intelligence (IJCAI 2024) August 3-9, 2024 in Jeju, Republic of Korea.

Korea Tourism Organization (KTO) is submitting this letter in support of the 33rd
International Joint Conference on Artificial Intelligence (IJCAI 2024) in Jeju, Republic
of Korea, August 3-9, 2024, at the International Convention Center Jeju.

Korea and Jeju are extremely proud to be the host for this conference, which
promotes research in Artificial Intelligence (Al) and fosters scientific exchange
between researchers, practitioners, scientists, students, and engineers across the
entirety of Al and its affiliated disciplines.

This conference is expected to bring approximately 3,000 delegates to Jeju from
around the world. Especially, Jeju is operating a visa-free program for international
travelers, allowing most travelers to stay for up to 30 days without a visa including
China(Ordinary, Public Affairs, Service and Diplomatic Passport), India and many
other countries, providing they satisfy the requirement of arriving via direct flight
outside mainland Korea with a confirmed hotel booking confirmation and a
return-flight ticket.

We look forward to welcoming conference delegates to Jeju, Republic of Korea in
August 2024. We hope this letter will help them prepare for their presence.

Sincerely,

i

Changwook Jung
Executive Director

Korea MICE Bureau

Korea Tourism Organization
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